
 
 

[Translation] 

September 1, 2023 

 

Kakuyasu Group Co.,Ltd. 

Representative Director and President Yoshiyuki Maegaichi 

（Ticker: 7686, the Standard Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange） 

Inquiry to Executive Officer Hiroyuki Yamamoto 

 

 
Stock Sector Reclassification 

 
 
 While the sector classification to which the Company’s stock belong was classified as 
"Wholesale Business” at the Tokyo Stock Exchange, this is to announce that the sector 
classification will be changed to "Retail Business" by the Securities Identification Code 
Committee. In accordance with the change, the stock section of newspapers, etc. will be 
changed to "Retail Business” from October 2, 2023 thereafter. Meanwhile, the ticker 
code (7686) remains unchanged. 
 

 
1. Sector Change 

Current New 
Wholesale Retail 

 
2. Reason 

Majority of our sales has been toward end consumers, through restaurants, 
household delivery and stores, and thus the Securities Identification Code 
Committee decided that the sector the Company belongs to shall be classified 
as “Retail Business” rather than “Wholesale Business”, as a result of the 
investigation in accordance with Sector Classification Guidelines.  
 

3. Date of Change 
October 2, 2023 

 

 

Disclaimer: This is an English translation of the disclosure. This translation is prepared and 

provided for the reader’s convenience. 


